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Rep. Lindee Brill Rebukes Governor Evers Over Ukraine Statement 

Madison – In the aftermath of the Trump-Zelensky Oval Office meeting on February 28, 2025, Governor 

Tony Evers issued a statement along with several Democratic governors siding with President Zelensky 

of Ukraine and lambasting President Trump. State Representative Lindee Brill (R – Sheboygan Falls) 

made the following comments in response: 

“Governor Evers has demonstrated once again, what Americans across the country have come to 

recognize about Democratic politicians: they will take any opportunity to savage Donald Trump, even if 

they must side with a foreign leader over our own. Any serious observer who watched the entire sit down 

in the Oval Office on Friday – and not just the deceptively clipped 10-minute version – would be able to 

identify that Zelensky’s aggressive and petulant attitude instigated the heated back-and-forth. President 

Trump and Vice President Vance, who the unelected Ukrainian leader disrespectfully referred to as ‘JD,’ 

were absolutely justified in their response to Zelensky’s hostile behavior. 

It comes as no surprise that the Democrats and the Leftist media apparatus have sought once again to 

mislead the American people on a matter involving Donald Trump. However, it is unacceptable for 

Governor Evers to continue seizing upon ever opportunity to attack and savage the man who won a 

decisive victory in our state mere months ago. The ridiculous statement itself is easily dismissed from the 

first sentence when members of Bill Clinton’s party engage in sanctimony over their perceived misuse of 

America’s ‘sacred Oval Office.’ Nevertheless, the choice to side with Ukraine over the United States begs 

the question of these Governors: who are you truly representing? 

I urge our Governor to watch the full video and immediately issue a retraction of the statement he and his 

fellow Democrats hastily issued prior to understanding the facts of the situation. The truth is, we have 

bigger fish to fry here in Wisconsin. It’s time for Tony Evers to stop virtue signaling and start working 

with the Legislature to help Wisconsinites who are burdened by high taxes and the ever-growing beast 

that is government bureaucracy.” 

The representative’s office is located in Room 409 North at the Wisconsin State Capitol. She may be 

reached at (608) 237-9127 or by email at Rep.Brill@legis.wisconsin.gov. 

Representative Lindee Brill (R-Sheboygan Falls) serves the 27th Assembly District which includes 

portions of Sheboygan, Fond du Lac, Calumet, and Manitowoc counties. 
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